
MACHINERY OF GOVERNMENT: ESTABLISHMENT OF A PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE
(P.23/2002) - COMMENTS

 
 

_______________
 
 
 

Presented to the States on 26th February 2002
by the Human Resources Committee

 
 

______________________________
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STATES OF JERSEY

 
STATES GREFFE

 
 

150                                                                                                               2002                                                                         P.23 Com.(2)
 

Price code: A



Comments
 

The Human Resources Committee notes that, although not quantified, the report and proposition identifies that the new
Privileges and Procedures Committee should be provided with adequate manpower resources. If the States agree the
proposals, any additional staffing requirements that may be identified should be provided from within existing manpower
levels, including, if necessary, the re-allocation of staff resources already agreed to oversee the implementation process. The
Committee notes that it will be given the opportunity to comment on the manpower implications of any Propositions lodged
by the new Committee in the future.


